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4th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

LEVY 2019 - 2020 - REMINDER 

 

We would like to thank all those parents who were prompt with their Levy payment of £10 

per family (which can be paid in two instalments of £5) but according to our records we 

are still short of meeting our commitment for the Archdiocese Levy Bill.  

 

If you have paid your first £5.00 instalment, the second payment of £5.00 is due.  If you have 

not yet paid please complete the slip below and return it with your money as soon as possible.  

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 

Mrs M Walsh 

Headteacher 
 

✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

LEVY 2019 – 2020 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class __________ 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class __________ 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Class __________ 

 

I enclose £5.00 School Levy Money (2nd instalment 2019-20)      □ 

I enclose £10.00 School Levy Money       □ 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.stoswaldsschool.com/

